
Welcome to First Grade!
Dear 1st Grade Families,

We are Mrs. Duncan and Mrs. Seablom and we will be the 1st grade
teachers next year. Here is a list of supplies that your child will require.  Be sure
to read and listen to many books this summer because reading is awesome,
plus you will also avoid regression and will be ready for 1st grade! Woo Hoo!

Mrs. Duncan and Mrs. Seablom
Required:
o 1 Sturdy Plastic Red three-pronged vinyl pocket folders
o 3 Sturdy Plastic Folders (Blue, Green, and your choice)

*If you can’t find a certain color, just get what you can find! No need to
go on a scavenger hunt. :-)

o 15-20 Ticonderoga sharpened pencils (Keep a TON more at home too!)
o 2 boxes of 16-24 Crayola crayons
o 1 box of Crayola fat-tipped markers
o 8 thin-tipped dry erase markers
o 2 BIG Elmer's Glue Sticks
o 12 Elmers glue sticks
o 1 pair of scissors (Fiskars)
o 2 erasers
o pack of pencil top erasers
o 2 stacks of Post-it notes
o 1 box of tissues
o 1 set of GOOD quality headphones, not earbuds. Children use

ipads/laptops daily.  Past experience shows the sturdier, the better.
o **Mrs. Duncan’s class only: pencil box for desk supplies**

Teacher Wish List (Optional, but even just 1 or 2 of these would be GREATLY
appreciated!):
o *antibacterial wipes*
o *Hand Sanitizer*
o band aids
o more expo-markers
o more post -it notes

o Colored Pencils
o 1 of box baggies: quart, 1 gallon,

or 2 gallon
o Playdoh
o Fun Stickers

Contact us! janeen.duncan@wcsdny.org
patricia.seablom@wcsdny.org

We can’t wait to meet you!!
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